
 

 

 

Date:2010/12/14 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia MD 21046 
 
Subject: Request for Confidentiality 
 
FCC ID: PPD-AR5BXB112 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Pursuant to DA 04-1705 of the Commission’s Rules, we request short-term confidential 
treatment for the following information for 180 days in order to ensure sensitive business 
information remains confidential until the actual marketing of the device: 
 
Test setup photos 
EUT external and internal photos 
OEM installation instructions 
User’s Manual 
 
It is our understanding that all measurement test reports, FCC ID label format and correspondent 
during certification review process cannot be granted as confidential documents and those 
information will be available for public review once the grant of equipment authorization is issued.   
 
Best Regards 
 
 

 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Michael Green / Manager, Global Product Compliance 
Atheros Communications, Inc. 
 


